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Weechi-it-te-win Family Services 

Message from the Executive Director, Laurie Rose 

and 

the Board of Directors President, Chris Henderson 

Weechi-it-te-win Family Services has maintained the original vision that began in 1982. 
T hrough committed, hard working staff our Agency flourishes and our children are 
stronger culturally- growing in their knowledge as Anishinaabe. We wish to acknowledge 
our founding fathers Moses Tom and Joseph Big George for taking the initiative and lead 
back in 1982. Without these two men Weechi-it-te-win Family Services would not exist. 
It has been a great honour to stay focused on our vision and help our children and families 
within Treaty #3 south. 

We can proudly say that we continue to be the leaders in Indigenous Child Welfare and 
working within the true meaning of traditional customary care. We have not lost any . 
children in the colonialized child welfare system - our ways have kept this from 
happening. Following mainstream practices, we would have had to adhere to timelines 
and at some point, the children would be permanent wards. We never lose hope that a 
parent will address issues that keep their children from returning to them. 

We know that WFS has grown stronger culturally and added many successful initiatives as 
a result of my vision for the organization as the Executive Director. The following are some 
of the accomplishments for WFS in the last 12 plus years: 

• MOU- Transfer of Jurisdiction Agreement between Weechi-it-te-win and Kenora
Rainy River Child and Family Services

• Truth & Reconciliation for Agency children, former clients, parents, extended
families, caregivers.

• Child and Family Services

• Young Warriors Program
• Youth Drum Group
• Truth & Reconciliation for children, former clients, parents, extended families,

caregivers.






























































































































































